

THE MOTORCYCLE RIDERS' ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA INCORPORATED (VICTORIA BRANCH)

PO BOX 64 COLLINS ST., MELBOURNE 3000.

26th February 1985,

Mr. L. Bordon 46 Perrett Ave, ST. ABLANS 3021

Dear Sir,

I have been instructed by the Committee of The Motor-cycle Riders' Association of Australia Incorporated, Victorian Branch, to write to you.

Recent events within the M.R.A. have caused considerable controversy over the MRA 4B's and other matters.

These issues will be discussed at the State Registers conference on Saturday, March 9th.

The Conference will be hald at Melbourne University between 1pm & 5pm.

I hereby extend an invitation to you to attend and express your views regarding these matters.

torcycling

SECRETARY

VICTORIAN BRANCH